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    "Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these, you did for 
me." Mathew 25:40

Dear Friend,

As we reflect on the past 36 years of serving our most vulnerable neighbors, we are reminded of the vital 
role your support plays in the lives of those in need. Our neighbors needed healthcare and healing and you 
made that possible. They needed shelter and housing, and again your generosity made it possible. Because 
of your support our programs have continued to serve as pillars of hope and healing for the neediest in our 
community.

This year has presented many challenges, but it has also underscored the importance of compassion, care, 
and community. Whether it’s providing essential medical care, offering safe shelter, or simply lending a 
listening ear, we have worked tirelessly to meet the needs of those who walk through our doors. And none 
of this would be possible without your unwavering support.

Thousands of individuals and families in our community continue to face barriers to healthcare, housing, 
and basic needs. For many, our clinic and programs are the only lifeline available. This year alone, we 
have:

-Provided 2,100 free medical visits.

-Provided emergency shelter and housing to 25 individuals and families.

-Helped 200 people access mental health services, recovery programs, and other vital resources.

Your Impact:

With your help, we are able to provide life-saving care, offer comfort and stability, and help restore
dignity and hope. But the need continues to grow, and we need your continued support to make sure that
no one is left behind.

How You Can Help:

Invest in life affirming programs: Your financial support is crucial in sustaining our programs. Every 
gift, no matter the size, helps us provide vital care and services to those who need them most.

Spread the word: Share our mission with your friends, family, and colleagues. Help us raise 
awareness and expand our reach to those who might benefit from our services.

Volunteer your time: Whether it’s assisting in the clinic, taking meals to those in shelter, or offering 
your expertise, your time and talents are invaluable to us.

As we look ahead to the coming year, we are filled with hope and determination, knowing that with your 
support, we can continue making a meaningful difference in the lives of so many.

Please consider making a gift today to help us continue this important work. Together, we can ensure that 
everyone in our community has access to the care, shelter, and compassion they need. Donations can be 
sent using the enclosed envelope or on our website http://willgrundymedicalclinic.org. Please join our 
board, staff, and community members this holiday season in ensuring healthcare access to everyone, 
regardless of their ability to pay.

With Gratitude,

Mary Rossio, BA, MPH
Fundraising Committee Chair

Shawn Marconi, MBA
Executive Director
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